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UNION TERRITORY OF JAMMU & KASHMIR 
GOVERNMENT MEDICAL COLLEGE & ASSOCIATED HOSPITALS, KATHUA 

Phone No.: -01922-295586 Email: kathuagmc1@gmail.com 

It is hereby informed to all newly admitted students of the Government Homoeopathic and 

Medical College, Kathua, the Induction Ceremony for the academic session 2024-2025 will be held on 

21st January 2025 at 11:00 AM in the college auditorium and parents of the students are also cordially 

invited to attend the ceremony and grace the occasion. 

ORDER 

Also, all students are directed to attend the ceremony in the prescribed dress code: 

1. White Apron 
2. Stethoscope 

This dress code is mandatory, as it symbolizes the professional decorum expected in the field of 

medicine and students are advised to adhere strictly to the guidelin�s 

16-0j-25 
Dr.Surinder K. Atri 

Principal 
Govt. Homoeopathic Medical College, Kathua 

Dated: 
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